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Contract - Samet Corporation - New High Point Police Headquarters/Communications Center
Council is requested to approve an early construction package to Samet Corporation in an amount not to exceed
$5,017,482.00 for the construction renovations to the new High Point Police Headquarters and
Communications Center. Approving this early package will allow for work to begin immediately on the
building.
[Enter body here.]
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